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2010-2011 Academic Year 

The only activities of the URRC for the 2010-2011 Academic Year were to meet for purposes of 

interviewing and approving proposed new faculty for the 3 ROTC branches as needs arose.  A 

total of one meeting was held, on 8 Feb. 2010.  The committee interviewed a total of 1 candidate, 

who was a candidate to teach for the Navy detachment.  The interview was conducted by phone 

because the candidate was overseas at the time of the interview.  The candidate was approved. 

The committee did not have any significant challenges this year.  The committee does not 

anticipate any significant challenges for the coming year.  Note that the committee could, in 

principle, get involved in other aspects of ROTC relations with the university.  To date, a 

pressing need for this has not emerged.   

Summary submitted by Mark Psiaki, chairman of the URRC, on 23 May 2011. 


